
 

 

 
 October 3, 2013 
 
Docket No. 030-36120 License No. 19-30771-01 
Control No. 582140 
 
Brian G. Trent, MPA 
Executive Director, Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 
Department of Health and Human Services 
Food and Drug Administration 
Harvey W. Wiley Building HFS-657 
5100 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD  20740 
 
SUBJECT: DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES, ACCEPTANCE OF 

NOTIFICATION OF NEW MANAGEMENT REPRESENTATIVE, CONTROL NO. 
582140 

 
Dear Mr. Trent, MPA: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated September 11, 2013 notifying the NRC that you are the 
current Executive Management Representative for NRC License No. 19-30771-01.  Your letter 
is accepted as the notification of this change.  We will update our records for this change.  No 
further correspondence on this matter is required. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Elizabeth Ullrich 
 
Betsy Ullrich 
Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial and R&D Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Peter Doob, Radiation Safety Officer 
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